From: Adrian Luke

Sent: Tuesday, 6 August 2019 5:20 PM
To: Adjudication
Subject: RE: AA1000439 - New Energy Tech Consumer Code - Draft Determination

Hi Adjudication,

Unfortunately you have appeared to have already decided to give the NETCC to the CEC despite your claims its still
in draft as the CEC are already advertising positions for the administration of the said code.

https://www.cleanenergycouncil.org.au/about/careers/new-energy-technology-consumer-code-project-
manager?fbclid=lwAR2mqDrf_3azlr6zLYZSto7HmBVDYEKgZnp3xznvy9bXIxstIMeOlaZGkSI

We will be passing this onto the media as an example of yet another faux industry participation process to rubber
stamp predetermined outcomes.

This is utterly dreadful. We had a real opportunity to make a change in the industry for the better by breaking the
Clean Energy Council’s monopoly position and predatory tactics against electrical contracting companies and solar
installers. | cannot begin to express how devastated | am by this decision and my organisation will not be
participating any further in the process as the current Approved Solar Retailer program has turned into a free for all
farce with the worst solar companies in Australia now being allowed unfettered access with no repercussions from
the CEC for severe breaches of the that particular code. (yet another poorly ran CEC cash grab) With the compulsory
tying of rebates to being an ASR member in most states (which flies against the ACCC recommendation of keeping it
voluntary) has now imposed yet another solar tax the CEC will be more than happy to collect with no beneficial
outcomes to end users or the industry. This new code is now destined to go the same way as the ASR program with
this lobby group now being given it to administer the process. This decision will only further drive the best and
brightest small to medium operators out of the solar industry.

Regards

Adrian








